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Tuesday, 22nd June 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

I am writing with an update regarding the planned school events at our school. 

 

Following the government advice to extend the COVID-19 restriction until 19th July 2021, we have taken the 

unfortunate decision to cancel our plans to invite our parents & carers to the following events. 

We are extremely disappointed to have to do this. However, as outlined below, we are delighted to still be 

able to safely enjoy the Sports Festival and the Carnival/Golf Celebration with our children. This will be well 

deserved, great fun for all and a fabulous way to end our school year. 

 

Thursday 1st July 2021: Sports Festival 

This event will still go ahead for all children at our school. The event will be planned carefully which will allow 

each bubble group to take part in various sporting activities. Photographs/ videos will be sent via Seesaw. 

 

Wednesday 7th July 2021: Carnival/ Golf celebration 

This event will still go ahead for all children at our school. Photographs/ videos will be sent via Seesaw. 

 

Wednesday 14th July 2021: Summer Fair 

The planned Summer Fair is now postponed until September 2021. We are currently planning a ‘welcome 

back’ party for our children, parents and team on Friday 10th September 2021. Allowing all of our school 

family to finally be together once again. 

 

I am sure that you will all agree that under the current restrictions, it would be impossible to organise these 

events safely and in accordance to the current COVID-19 legislation. 

 

Please find attached a letter from Dianne Buckle, Assistant Director Education & Wendy Burke, Director of 

Public Health with further information regarding school events. 

 

I would like to sincerely thank you for your support and understanding.  

 

Best regards 

 

Stephane Bommel 

Headteacher 

 

                                               

Hazlewood Community Primary School, 

 Canterbury Way, Woodlands Park, Wideopen, 

Newcastle Upon Tyne. NE13 6JJ. 

Tel:(0191) 9178545 

Email:office@hazlewoodprimary.co.uk 

www.hazlewoodprimary.co.uk 

 Headteacher      Mr. S. Bommel 

 

http://www.hazlewoodprimary.co.uk/

